
Harvard Sewer Commission 
 
October 5, 2011 
 
9:30 AM 
 
Commissioners: Cindy Russo;  Kyle Hedrick; Rick Maiore 
 
Others: Tim Bragan, TA; Lorraine Leonard, Finance Dir.; Sue Fitterman, Asst. 
Asssessor;  
Chris Ashley, TCPBC; Wayne Perry, Norfolk & Ram; John Potts, Peter Jandrisevits 
Weston & Sampson. 
 
A general discussion was held to finalize the communication to be sent to sewer district 
property owners on October 11th. 
 
The communication will consist a Weston & Sampson letter ,which was presented for 
review, and a letter from the Harvard Sewer Commission, both to be sent in a common 
Harvard BOS envelope. The HSC agreed to have a final version of the commission letter 
ready by Tuesday Oct. 11th. 
 
 
Weston & Sampson agreed to send the HSC copies of generic grinder pump policies. 
 
It was also noted that the pumps would have to be installed by licensed plumbers.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:55AM. 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
Clerk 
 


